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Kirra Vanzetti

From: Jess Rush 
Sent: Friday, 30 June 2017 4:28 PM
To: LCSC
Subject: fireservicereform

To whom it may concern, 

My name is Jess Rush and I am a level 2 Firefighter working for the MFB. I support the Fire service reform. I have lived in a 
highly urbanised residential area that requires a modern urban fire service. In my Area there are hospitals, nursing homes 
and industrial sites that require a modern urban fire service as well as timely response times.  

The ongoing industrial dispute is having a negative impact on myself and my colleagues and i have a desire to see it end. 

Yours sincerely  
, 

Jess Rush 
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